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The Secretary 
Town Planning Board 
15/F., North Point Government Offices 
333 Java road 
North Point 
Hong Kong 

12 June 2020 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Application for Amendment of Plan  
Under Section 12A of the Town Planning Ordinance (Cap.131) 
Lot Nos. 220RP & 221 in D.D. 130, San Hing Road, San Hing Tsuen, 
Tuen Mun, New Territories 
(Application No. Y/TM-LTYY/7) 
 
Request for Deferral 
 

We refer to the comments received from various Government Departments on our Further 
Information submitted on 13 April 2020.  
 
On behalf of the Applicant, we request for a deferral of the consideration of the captioned Planning 
Application by the Town Planning Board for a period of 2 months. The deferral is to allow time 
for the preparation of supplementary information to address comments from various Government 
departments.  We sincerely request the Town Planning Board to grant approval to our request. 
 
Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact the undersigned or our Ms Minnie Law at 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Theresa YEUNG 
Director of Planning 
 
 
c.c. 

- Tuen Mun and Yuen Long West District Planning Office – Mr Alexander Mak (Fax: 2489 9711) 
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